
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in support of Taylor's law. If this law had been in affect at the time of my friends death, 
there would be justice, and perhaps even a life saved. This is a SERIOUS epidemic that is taking lives of 
our friends and loved ones, some whom we may not even realize. I knew Taylor was struggling, but not 
to the extent that it would take his life.  These drug dealers need to be taken off the street, so there isn't 
even an OPTION or means to receive the drugs being sold.  
 
If we have anything in our power to prevent this, shouldn't we? This law is NECESSARY for protecting 
those with addiction issues, and holding those dealers accountable. It's too late for me to get my friend 
back, but its not too late to save someone else's.  
 
I call for stricter drug laws, I support Taylors Law, and hope you do too. 
-Ali Grauert 
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